[image: Graphical user interface, application

Description automatically generated with medium confidence]
Our Ref:  SharedArea: Covid/POS/JOD
Date:  12th October 2021










Dear Parent/Carer

Please see the attached letter from Cheshire East regarding the latest position in relation to Covid cases and transmission in schools and colleges.

Please continue to support with masks.  We have seen an improvement since last week’s communication.

With reference to the letter we are already subject to enhanced measures including:

	1.	Mask wearing
	2.	Pausing of live assemblies
	3.	Reducing mixing where possible


The Outbreak Management Plan we have in place is implemented in conjunction with the Local Authority.

Vaccinations will take place at school on November 3rd for those that have consent.  Letters regarding this were given out last week.  If you require any further information please contact us at the school on: 01270 560514 or enquirires@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

Yours sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
D Postlethwaite
Headteacher

Enc:	Cheshire East letter
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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